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October Be-Attitude – Be Friendly 
 
Enrollment update – On October 25th our enrollment reached 449 
 
The Elementary PTO held its organizational meeting on October 7.  Officers for 2013-2014 are Lynn 
Kohel, President; Jess Murry, Vice- President; Trisha Falstad, Treasurer and Julie Emerson, Secretary.  
Discussion focused on planning activities/events for this school year.  
 
In-service topics for October 10 and 11 included: 

 Reviewing procedures for evacuation, code yellow and code red plans.  We had a code red drill 
with staff and discussed questions/suggestions.  

 Verbal De-escalation and Limit Setting.  This was a portion of the Crisis Development Model 
training that Courtney Knickerbocker presented to the building crisis team members last summer.  

 Sue Brooks met with Kindergarten and First Grade teams. 
 Teachers had time to work on their student Learning Objectives (SLO). 

 
PALS assessments were completed for Kindergarten during the week of October 14th and in All Aboard 
Pre-School during the week of October 23rd and 28th. 
 
Vision and Hearing screening was conducted on October 14. 
 
Realtors from Coldwell Bankers recognized second graders for their fire safety posters on October 17th.  
 
Duane Bender, Joe Leschisin, Bruce Mohns, Pat Schroeder and Lisa Walther visited the new Bloomer 
Elementary School on October 17th.  
 
The Elementary School Improvement Team met on October 21.  
 
A Community Health Fair was held on October 24 from 5:30-7:30 p.m.  
 
Upcoming Events 

 October 28 - WKCE window opens  
 October 31 - All School Halloween Parade 
 November 1 - End of first quarter 
 November 7 - Parent/Teacher Conferences and Book Fair – 4:30-8:30 PM 
 November 11 – Veterans Day Program at 8:45 a.m. 
 November 12 - Early Release at 12:30 

  - Parent/Teacher Conferences and Book Fair - 1:30-5:30 PM 
 November 18-22 – American Education Week. 

 
 


